
From: Jack Mathews

Subject: Sign in the yard 

FYI 
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From:
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: Re: 304 W Milton Street [FAR Variance]
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 1:51:31 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.png

Yes.

Please do add this email to the record, as this is a hindrance to several neighbors who've been
 asking about it since the notices just were received from yall over the past day or two.   
 Please make note of it in the records that the notice wasnt provide as is required.

I will be snapping more photos tonight of it.   And, yes - you are correct that even in that
 picture its on the lot next door as there's 0 grass in front of the suspect property.

Regards,
Derek Urbaniak

On 4/3/17 1:43 PM, Heldenfels, Leane wrote:

Hi Derek – here is dated photo of sign that will be entered into the case file, I agree
 that it doesn’t show that it was placed on correct address and that is was maintained
 so attorney and Board will determine if adequate notice was provided to proceed with
 hearing on Monday.  Would you like me to also include your email below into the
 record for them to consider that it wasn’t properly noticed?

Leane

From: 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 9:13 AM
To: Heldenfels, Leane; Paula Kothmann
Subject: Re: 304 W Milton Street [FAR Variance]

Other things to mention on this property:

1) The sign for variance was never put on their lot - it was put on an adjoining lot
which is against the rules and confusing.

2) The sign currently isnt displayed and hasnt been for more than week because
the paper has been removed from the wood stake and has been laying on the
ground.   If the owners actually lived there, it wouldnt be an issue as they would
fix it.

IMHO, both of those are violating the required notice of the property.

Regards,
Derek Urbanik
403 W Milton
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From: Mary Ley
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: Variance request: C15-2017-0019
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 4:02:57 PM

Attn:  Board Of Adjustment

We are writing to oppose the request for variances for 304 Milton, Austin, 78704.  We live near the property in
 question, and are concerned that, after gaining neighborhood cooperation for an initial variance to build a single
 family home on an undersized lot, the owners of this property then illegally increased the size of the finished home. 
 They are now asking for more variances to decrease both lot width and length and minimum lot size requirements
 to allow their illegal buildout.  This is contrary to the Bouldin Neighborhood Plan, an insult to neighbors, and an
 egregious violation of existing zoning requirements, and we ask that these new variances be denied.

Please note, we are protesting the variances requested in this way, because I have been very ill with flu and the
 notification and form sent to us was inadvertently lost.

Mary Ley & Bill Ley
404 West Monroe
Austin, TX 78704
512-626-6780
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	From: Jack Mathews <30TUjmathews@gmail.comU30T> Date: March 25, 2017 at 6:11:37 PM EDT To: Kat Schaufelberger <30TUkat.schaufelberger@gmail.comU30T> Subject: Sign in the yard



